
 

Next PTA meeting:  6:15PM 
March 27 in the dining room.  
Childcare is available at $5 per 
child.  Please email 
stokesschooleastendpta@gmail.com  
by March 20 to allow time to 
request sufficient childcare 
staff. 

Meet Our East End Team 
Mrs. Adrienne Waters is a newlywed!  She is  
our Pre K English teacher and is a graduate of  
Howard University. Originally from Augusta,  
GA, she has lived in the District of Columbia  
for the past 10 years. Three things she would  
like you to know about her are; she enjoys  
baking brownies, she LOVES to eat and she enjoys the arts, 
especially dance and music. Ms. Adrienne loves teaching and her 
favorite class to teach is cooking.  She believes in teaching to the 
whole child and that every student can learn.  
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 Important Dates: 
Mar 27:  PTA Meeting  
Mar 29:  Francophonie Assembly 
Apr 5:  First Friday 
Apr 5-12:  Scholastic Book Fair 
Apr 12:  Volunteer Appreciation 
Breakfast 
Apr 15 – 22:  NO SCHOOL – 
Spring Break 

Celebrations of Learning and Upcoming III Trimester Units 
Congratulations family, friends and East End Team for an 
EXCELLENT end to second Trimester! Looking forward, scholars will 
be learning about: 

 In kindergarten: Sharing the Planet (IB unit); opinion writing 
AND “how to” (informational writing in French) books 
(Writers’ Workshop), and; word problems, adding and 
subtracting to 20 as well as looking at data (math).   

 In Pre-Kindergarten: Who We Are (IB unit) – Exercise and 
good nutrition keeps people’s bodies healthy.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You Ms. Patricia 
Mrs. Patricia Ballantine Ramos is 
the Children's Librarian at  
DCPL Capitol View Library.  Ms. 
Patricia visits the EEC for story 
time on Fridays between 1:30-
2:30 for our scholars.  She does 
finger plays, songs and bring 
books on the topics of the current 
IB units with our children.  You 
can reach her at 
patricia.ballentine@dc.gov  for 
current library activities. Thank 
you for supporting our school.  

In addition to Professional Development classes, teachers from both Stokes 
Campuses had a competition among our birthday celebrants 

DC Public Charter School Board’s School Photo Project Is 
Coming to Stokes School – East End Campus 

Next week, Ann-Marie VanTassel, a photographer working with DCPCSB, 
will be coming to the school to add pictures of our campus to their 
ongoing photo project about charter schools in DC. 

BOOK FAIR IS COMING 
Scholastic Book Fair is scheduled 
for April 5th to 12th.  See you there! 


